
 
 
28 February 2023          Communique 1 

 
Details from Manager’s Meeting 
 
Number Placement – Single numbers are only allowed for Timed Events, all other events (including the 
200m TT) two numbers will be required, two numbers should be placed on the outside of the skinsuit 
rather than in the pocket. 
 
Warm Up sessions are only for the riders taking part in that session. 
 
Ceremonies – Please be on time and appropriately dressed in line with the regulations. 
 
For the 200m TT (Flying 200), coaches are not allowed on the track and must stop pushing by the Pursuit 
line on the back straight, only on the safety zone. 
 
Bike Checks will be performed, and these may be random, please ensure the riders allow time and do not 
delay the start of the event by arriving late. 
The height of riders may be checked at bike check for Category 2 & 3. 
 
Collusion – Track is individual racing and must be raced as the same. Identifiable collusion between riders 
will be punished. 
 
Keirin – It is expected that all riders will be in position, directly behind the pacer. 
 
Modifications for the next session must be provided to the Commissaires Secretary before the end of the 
session prior. 
 
 
Erin Criglington 
 
President of the Commissaire’s Panel 


